
 

 
 

                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendars 

 
New Horizons School City Hearing 

 December 10th (7:00 p.m.) 

 

December 18th Winter Break 

December 21st – January 1st (No Instructions) 

 

 

Next Resource pickup  

Dec. 4th and Dec.18th – Please connect with your child’s 

teacher to see if your attendance is needed.     

 

 

 

Other important dates: 

 Golden Eagles Assembly 

Friday, December 18, 2020 

2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

Presentation from Ms. Jasica’s Middle School 

Class 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6021412513 

Meeting ID: 602 141 2513 

 

 

 
NHS Return to School News: 
 
NHS would like to provide the option for a return to day care as 
soon as January 4, 2021 (if our district has moved out of the 
purple tier and there are no further shelter in place restrictions.)  
More updates will be provided later this month for instructions 
on a return to in-person learning in late January.  
 
The Day Care option will provide parents the opportunity for 
sending their child to be part of small cohort groups supervised 
by daycare staff.  While being monitored, students will continue 
to access synchronous and asynchronous live instruction via 
distance learning with their classroom teacher.  Please see the 
survey for further information and complete the survey by 
December 11

th
 to let us know if you are planning to participate. 

The link will also be available on our website. 
 
https://forms.gle/RpGViBtj82UaTyqS8  

Parent  News 

December 3, 2020  

December Life Skill 

Self-Advocacy: 

 To demonstrate the power to take up for oneself 

even when it may be difficult to do so 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Our hearing with the City of Fremont will take place 

on Thursday, December 10th at 7:00 p.m.  Following 

this hearing, construction on our new site is 

expected to begin. In preparation for the arrival of 

the modular classrooms, concrete paving, parking 

lot restriping, fencing, electrical and plumbing work 

will begin.  We will also be adding new bicycle racks 

and recycling enclosures.   

 

Join us in support of the construction phase.   Due 

to the extent of our construction and as a result of 

Covid-19, we are preparing for a timely process 

understanding that parts of our campus will 

continue to be “a work in progress” until we’ve 

completed our desired vision.  But to speed up the 

timeline, we are encouraging parents to share their 

need for an expedited process with the City of 

Fremont.  We want our students to return to a 

“normal instruction” A.S.A.P.   From a community 

standpoint, it will be important to hear just how 

much you depend on the fast reopening of New 

Horizons School.  Join us on December 10th.   

 

Here is an announcement from the City of Fremont 

to nearby residence.  A copy and links will be posted 

on our website: 

 

“PLANNING COMMISSION NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC 
HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PLANNING 
COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF FREMONT WILL HOLD A 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FOLLOWING PROPOSAL. THE 
PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD VIA TELECONFERENCE ON 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2020.  THIS PUBLIC HEARING 
WILL NOT BE HELD IN PERSON.  A PUBLICLY ACCESSIBLE 
LOCATION WILL NOT BE PROVIDED FOR THE PUBLIC 
HEARING.  INFORMATION ON HOW TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 
MEETING BY TELECONFERENCE WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE 
ON THE MEETING AGENDA POSTED ONLINE AT 
WWW.FREMONT.GOV/PLANNINGCOMMISSION   

AT LEAST THREE DAYS PRIOR TO MEETING. …” 

 

 


